Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila
May 04, 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARKA. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the herein letter dated 16 March 2017 of Regional Director Melvin B. Navarro of
National Capital Region (NCR) endorsing the request of District Engineer Medel F. Chua, North
Manila Engineering District for the Modification of hereunder stated project based on FY 2017
General Appropriation Act (GAA).

Project Description Physical Target / Cost
As per GAA | As Modified Original Modified
UACS # 292003020401898 122.80
MFO 2 - Flood Management MFO 2 - Flood Management lineal meters
Services - Construction/ Services - Construction/ 1 project
Maintenance of Flood Mitigation | Maintenance of Flood 4!450'00
Structures and Drainage Mitigation Structures and cubic meters
Systems : Construction of Drainage Systems : Component Cost
_I?_umdpin%\j/l Staltiocn at Hermosa, Construction of Revetment
ondo, Manila City Adjacent to Pump Station at ion of
(Construction of Flood Hermosa, Tondo, Manila City C‘E‘:ﬂﬁﬁ'@ﬁt"
Mitigation Facility) Sta. 0+049.40 - Sta.
0+160.20 & Sta. 0+217.40 — Bt
Sta. 0+229.40 Dredging and Desilting
(Construction of Revetment Unit Cost (P'000 R4,371,146.00
and Dredging/Desilting) et )
Unit Cost (P’000)
= £371.57T/
lineal meters
£082.287/
cubic meters
Allocation Cost |  Estimated Cost
(P000) (P000)
£50,000 £50,000

Reason/s for Modification

The construction of Hermosa Pumping Station under the FY 2017 GAA in the amount of 700 Million is already
sufficient, hence the construction of pumping station is no longer needed, instead it is modified to Construction of
Revetment at Hermosa.

Finding the herein request for modification in order, it is respectfully recommended to the
Secretary for his consideration and approval.

for Regional Operations in Luzon

APPROVED / BISAPRROVED :

MARK A. VILLAR

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretar

Y
s N R A
2.4 aap/AVS/ERP/RSM WIN7F04740
Note : Copies of the approved project modification requests will be forwarded to the office of Undersecretary

Maria Catalina E. Cabral.




